
	[bookmark: OLE_LINK3][bookmark: OLE_LINK4][bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]Tuesday, November 12, 2013
131112-1
In this Issue:
Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice

	
Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) plans to implement closures as part of the Interstate 5 (I-5) HOV Widening and Alondra Boulevard Bridge Project. The project will add one carpool lane and one general purpose lane in each direction from North Fork Coyote Creek Bridge to Marquardt Avenue, reconstructed overcrossings at Alondra Boulevard and North Fork Coyote Creek, and realigned and upgraded adjacent frontage roads. Caltrans is advising northbound Santa Ana Freeway/ I-5 motorists to use alternate routes or, if possible, to avoid the area this weekend during an extended closure from Valley View Avenue to Carmenita Road. Additionally, motorists in the area are being advised to expect delays. Construction activities are scheduled to begin Saturday, November 16, 2013 at 12:01 a.m. and continue through Monday, November 18, 2013 at 5:00 a.m. To see the Caltrans notice, please click here. To view a detailed map, please click here.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/131112_Caltrans_Notice.pdf 

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/131112_Caltrans_Construction_Notice_Map_Detail.pdf 
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